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WYKPSA     CIRCULAR 

We are pleased to inform you that we are going to 
organize a Wine Dinner ‘A Night of French Wine’ 
on 21 September 2013, details of which are as 
follows: 
  
Date: 21 September 2013 (Sat) 
Time: 19:30- 23:00 
Venue: Yau Yat Tsuen Garden City Club  

(http://www.yycclub.org/images/YYC%20map.pdf) 
Fee:  HK$400 per person 
 
All alumni and their family members and friends are 
welcomed!   
 
If you would like to join the Wine Dinner, 
please pay the fee to our HSBC bank account: 808-
024525-001 and register by email 
at wahyanpsa@gmail.com attaching a copy of the 
payment receipt of the bank.  
 
For any enquiries, please contact Ken Law (08) at 
6422 1698 or Benny Poon (04) at 9493 0643. 
 
Quota is limited! We look forward to seeing you! 

Wine Dinner – A Night of French Wine 

50th  Anniversary Reunion of the Class of 1963 
 
Our 1963 graduates will have their 50th 
anniversary reunion on 8-9 November 2013. 
Please visit their website at 
www.wyk1963reunion.com for more details about 
their program. 
They welcome 
alumni graduated 
from other years 
to join their 
reunion and 
celebration too. 
If you want to 
join them, please 
fill in the registration form available for download 
at www.wykpsa.org.hk and 
send to their organizer in 
accordance with the 
instructions as set out therein. 
If you have any enquiries, 
please contact them by email 
at wyk1963reunion@outlook.com. 
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WYKPSA is attending the Eigth Congress of World Union of Jesuit Alumni in Colombia, South 
America. 
 
The World Union of Jesuit Alumni was established on 31 July 1956 in Spain. The purpose is to unite all 
alumni and alumnae from educational institutions of the Society of Jesus through their organizations, 
local, regional, national and international in a common apostolic effort.  
 
The Eigth Congress of World Union of Jesuit Alumni (“WUJA Congress”) will be held from 14 to 17 
August 2013 in Colombia, South America. Representatives from alumni organizations of educational 
institutions of the Society of Jesus all over the world, including the representative of WYKPSA, will 
gather together in Colombia. The Congress motto  “Jesuit Education and Social Responsibility: How can 
we best serve??” combines the Jesuit education with Social Responsibility.  
 
During the WUJA Congress, WYKPSA will also takes the chance to discuss with representatives of 
other alumni organizations from the Asia Pacific Region on the proposed establishment of an alumni 
network in the Asia Pacific Region. 

What's next? 
 
Tea Gathering with Mr. Warren Chung 
WYKPSA is going to organize a casual tea 
gathering with our new principal, Mr. Warren 
Chung in the forth quarter of 2013. Details will 
be announced in due course. 
 
Birthday Party for Father Naylor 
WYKPSA is going to organize a birthday party 
for Father Naylor on 5 October 2013 at School 
Hall. The party will be in the form of a lunch 
buffet. Details will be announced in due course.  
 
Elementary Photography Workshop 
WYKPSA is going to organize an elementary 
photography workshop on 16 November 2013 in 
Tsim Sha Tsui. Details will be announced in due 
course. 

Want it?  
Please pay attention to the announcement of 
WYKPSA in the near future……………….. 
 


